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Special mention  

RB: Charlie M 
RP: Murphy M 
1M: Theo P 
1/2C: George C 
2C: Sebastian T 
3R: Amber H 
3/4C: Lucas C 
4D:  Jesse C 
5S: Nathan L 
5/6M: Tommy W 
6P: Harry J 
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 Whole School Attendance      

This week: 93.4%  

Our attendance target for the year is 

97% 

Year to date 94.7% 

 

  

Behaviour 

Children who show excellent learning behaviours in lessons and follow our behaviour expectations are awarded team points. To be 
awarded a point, the children have to be in the right place, at the right time and doing the right thing.  Class team points are then 

added together for our overall weekly team winner. 

These are the points that have been awarded in each team this week: 

Red Blue Yellow Green 

1279              1166 1010 1363 

The house that has won the overall points for this week is: Green! 

 

This week 

 

 

Date:  

01/07 Y2 Woodland adventure trip 

04/07 School closed for polling day 

05/07 Whole School Transition Day 

08/07 UKS2 sports day  

09/07 LKS2 sports day 
Y2 Sun Safety Talk 

10/07 Reception sports day 
Year 6 Pantomime 6pm 

11/07 KS1 sports day  
Year 6 Pantomime 

15/07 PTFA School Disco 

15/07-
17/07 

Year 6 Residential to Kingswood 

17/07 End of year reports out 

18/07 Year 6 leavers event 

19/07 Last day of term & Year 6 leavers’ assembly 

 

 

Class Attendance Winners this week: 
 

1st place – Class 3/4C 98.54% 
2nd place – Class 4D 98.53% 
3rd place – Class 5S 97.06% 

 

 

Well 

done!

! 

Academy Updates 
We had great fun at the Water10 party day 
yesterday, celebrating 10 years of Waterton 
Academy Trust!  
A polite reminder that our sports days start 
at 9:15am next week. Refreshments will be 
available for adults to purchase from the 
PTFA. Please ensure your child/children 
come to school with a water bottle to take 
out with them.  
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6P (Mrs Parry) 
Year 6 have continued to enjoy working on their Theme 
Park projects this week: children have been calculating 

weekly running costs and using these to determine 
entrance fees and calculate profit margins. We have some 

shrewd business-people in 6P!  
In writing, children have continued crafting their reports 

about South American animals, demonstrating some super 
writing skills. We have also been working hard in 

rehearsals for our pantomime. Well done, 6P! 

 

 

 

 

n 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

.                 

                                                                                                                                                        

  

   

 

  

 

    3R (Miss Radband)        

     It has been a brilliant week in 3R this week! We 

enjoyed practising for sports day in the sun on Monday 

and we have also spent some time practising different clay 

techniques as we prepare to make our canopic jars! On 

Thursday, the children had an absolutely fantastic time 

celebrating Waterton Trust’s 10 year anniversary. 

3/4C (Miss Corner) 
 

We have had another superb week in 3/4C! We have 
continued to explore more techniques for modelling clay in 

Art and have now designed our canopic jars. We cannot wait 
to make them next week! In Maths we have continued to 

add and subtract fractions, we are becoming very confident 
in this now and are ready to move on to adding mixed 

number fractions.  
 

                               4D (Mrs Bunting) 
 
What an exciting week we have had in 4D! On Monday, we 

enjoyed practising for sports day. In art, we have spent 
some time practising different clay techniques as we 
prepare to make our canopic jars! On Thursday, the 

children had a fantastic time celebrating Waterton’s 10 
year anniversary. Have a great weekend! 

1M (Mrs Mayman) 
 

1M were excellent ambassadors for the Academy on 
Wednesday when they visited The Woodland Adventure 
Company. Their manners, keen listening skills and co-
operative approach to tasks enabled them to create sturdy 
shelters, natural wands, magic potions and much more. Well 
done 1M, we are really proud of you! 

2C (Mrs Carter) 
 
2C had a wonderful time celebrating Waterton Trust’s 10 year 
anniversary this week and taking part in our Trust fundraiser, 
The Sponsored Bounce. We have also been using our 
knowledge of Kenya from our Geography lessons to create a 
leaflet informing readers of the landscape, culture and 
climate of the country. 

1/2C (Miss Carter)  
 

What a memorable week we have had in 1/2C this week! 
The children had a fantastic time at The Woodland 
Adventure Company on Monday exploring the natural 
surroundings and demonstrating excellent team work skills. 
We have also started writing a recount of our trip in our 
English lessons explaining all of the interesting activities we 
took part in. 

5S (Miss Sales) 
 

5S have had an exciting week! We really enjoyed the 
celebration for Waterton’s 10 year anniversary. We have 

practiced creating a colour wheel for our upcoming abstract 
final piece. The children created a leaflet all about Henry 

V111. 
 

In English, we are continuing to develop our inference and 
retrieval skills. We finished our comics and began to look 

towards creating a balanced argument exploring a question of 
our choice. In Maths, we have continued our decimal work. 

5/6M (Mrs Moodley) 
 
This week we made a great start to our Theme Park project. 
The children really enjoyed having the responsibility of a 
budget and making decisions. In English, we continued to 
read Black Powder and made predictions about the ending. 
In Science, we were investigating which material will make 
a good insulator. Year 6 children have been working hard in 
rehearsals for our pantomime. The children had a wonderful 
time celebrating Waterton Trust’s 10th anniversary and 
taking part in the sponsored bounce. Well done, 5/6M. 
 

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska)  
 

In Reception this week we have been learning about the 
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ with some real life 

caterpillars in our classroom. The children have been 
observing and noticing changes and predicting what they 

think might happen next. In maths we have revisited 
number bonds to 5 and learning how to use a fives frame 
and a tens frame. We have also planted a meadow and 
created a bug hotel to attract more minibeasts to our 

outdoor area.  

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska) 
This week in Reception our focus text has been Lost and 

Found. The children have thought about different 
climates, ways of travelling to different countries and how 
to help people when they are feeling lonely. In maths we 
have revisited comparison and working out what is one 

more or one less than a given number. 


